
 

 
 
 
 
President’s Message 
 
Our membership is growing and we are all working hard 

to build a productive 
JWVA167.  I want to 
give a special thank you 
to the member support 
team and the attendees 
of our kickoff event.  
Our speaker, attorney 
Steve Levine did a 

wonderful job along with his lovely daughter who was 
very helpful in working with the projector, special thank 
you to her.  Our sponsor Labrador Entertainment LLC. 
came through for us all the way from Alexandria VA.  

Music was performed by Lindsay Williams who did a 
beautiful job.  Thank you to Commander Andy 
Walkstein of post 167 I look forward to a continued 
relationship with the post as we work towards supporting 
our veteran’s.  Our next meeting is scheduled for 

Monday March 18th at  7:15 p.m. 
at the VFW, 214 S. Tollgate 
Road Owings Mills MD 21117.  
At that  meeting we will discuss 
fundraising ideas, Hospital 
selections for volunteering and 
other activities to help grow our 

organization.  We want to recognize our new members:  
Athena Frey, Sandra Bloch and Helaine Meyers. Thank 
you to Harriet Epstein our existing member who will be 
representing us at various hospitals.  We are happy to 
welcome back treaurer Janet Burtnick who will be 
keeping our books in order. 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR CONFERENCE LINE is available for those 
who may not be able to attend a meeting.  Before the 
meeting a conference line number will be given to you 
along with a pin number and the time of the meeting 
please follow the prompts.  This way everyone can be 
up to date on the activities and happenings at the 
meeting. 

MEMBERHIP is open to new members who qualify. 
Please visit our website www.jwva167.org and go to 
our Contact Us Form if you are interested in joining. 

 

JWV Post 167 
Feb. meeting 
at Milk and 
Honey. 

 

 

 

PURIM as we all know is a time to celebrate the 
salvation of the Jews of Persia. Let us not forget those 
who are in need during this time. It’s a sweet time and 
a happy time. A time of Joy and a time of giving.  
Happy Purim to all. 

 

Thanks, 

Beverley Fishman  
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